10-001
COMMENT
CL-08564

From: Jon Mayer <jrmayer2(@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:57 PM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Proposed Leverage Reduction

Dear Mr. Stawick,

I've recently become aware of some proposed leverage reductions the CFTC might
impose on US traders.

Why the US government would drive millions of dollars in taxes and fees off-shore
is truly a sight to behold. And entirely predictable.

Why do governments do such stupid things?
Sincerely,

Jonathan Mayer



